
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th February 2022 

In English this week, we have written newspaper reports inspired by 
our class book – Secrets of a Sun King. On Thursday we made sure we 
were kind, specific and helpful when we peer critiqued each other’s 
writing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Dent 
 

 
alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 

Parent Helpers 

If there are any parents or grandparents who would be 
willing to come in and hear reader, help children to 
change their reading books etc. then please let me or the 
school office know. I would be grateful for any time you 
can spare whether regular or ad hoc. 

Thank you in advance! 

Mathletics 

Mathletics will be set on a Tuesday, I will show them in 
class which tasks I have set to be completed by the 
following Tuesday.  

PE 

For the last two weeks of this term, Year 4 PE will be on 
Mondays and Thursdays. We will have a sports coach on 
the Thursday afternoons who will take half the class at 
a time allowing for a more focussed session which I’m 
sure the children will enjoy! I will send a reminder text 
out next week.  


